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Census Reviewers Needed 
It is time to begin preparation for the 2020 census which entails the need for volunteers 
to review the Township’s address listing.  Liquid Fuels Funding, grants and various 
funding availability is based upon population.  The more accurate the address listing, the 
more residents that will be notified to participate in the census which will enable the 
Township to be eligible for much needed funding. 
 

If you are interested in becoming census reviewer, please contact the Township at  
724-285-1168 for complete details.  

 

Winter Reminder 
 

With winter fast approaching, the 
Township would like to remind the 
residents to please not push snow 
onto the road and not park your  
vehicle on the township road or 
right-of-way.  This causes a safety 
issue for motorists and the road 
department’s ability to maintain 
the road.   
 

If  a vehicle is parked on the road-
way or right-of-way, a letter will 
be sent to the property owner re-
questing not to park on the road-
way.  If the parking continues, the 
township will bring the issue be-
fore the district magistrate. 
 

Kindly help Summit Township pro-
vide safe driving conditions all year 
long with not parking on the road-
way or right-of-way.  Your cooper-
ation is greatly appreciated.   

Thank you! 
The Township would like to thank the residents that 

submitted support letters for the Community Develop-

ment Block Grant.  A copy of the letters were presented 

to James Marsh of Representative Mike Kelly at a 

meeting on August 18, 2017 and the originals were 

mailed to Representative Mike Kelly requesting that he 

advocate for the government to continue to provide the 

funding. 

The 12 Days of Safety 
www.nsc.org/act/events/Pages/12-Days-of-Safety 

 

1. Never use candles near trees or boughs. 
 

2. Keep poisonous plants out of reach of children and pets. 
 

3. Keep trees away from fireplaces, radiators and other heat 
sources 

 

4. Make sure your tree has a stable platform. 
 

5. Choose an artificial tree that is labeled fire resistant. 
 

6. If using a natural tree, make sure it well watered. 
 

7. Check holiday lights for fraying, bare spots, gaps in the 
insulation or excessive kinking in the wire. 

 

8. Turn off all tree lights and decorations when not in use. 
 

9. When putting up decorations, use a step stool or ladder to 
reach high places. 

 

10. Designate a sober driver. 
 

11. When preparing a meal, wash hands, utensils, sink and 
anything else that touches raw meat. 

 

12. Reheat leftovers to at least 165⁰F. 

Door-to-Door Sales 
A Solicitation Permit is required for all door-to-door sales.   
 

Feel free to call the Township office at 724-285-1168 to confirm 
that the permit being presented to you is legitimate. 
 

Should the salesperson not have a permit, please direct them to 
the Township building at 502 Bonniebrook Road to obtain one. 



Each of the following can be reached 
at the Township office. 

724-285-1168 
 

Supervisors 
Willie Adams, Chairman 

 

Richard Green, Vice-Chairman 
 

Larry Osche, Supervisor/Roadmaster 
 

Secretary/Treasurer/Zoning Officer 
Roxann Stickney 

 
Zoning Field Officer 

Chuck Montag 

 Real Estate Tax Collector 
Kathy Oesterling 
724-283-4645. 

 

Available Wednesday  
12:30 p.m.—5:oo p.m. 

 
Dog Enforcement Officer 

Dennis Sybert 
724-352-4732 

 
Sewage Enforcement Of-

ficer 
Doug Duncan 

Summit Township Contact Information 

 

Trick or Treat  
October 31st 

6:00 p.m.— 8:00 p.m. 

 
 
 

NOVEBMER 7th    
Please take time out of your 
busy schedule to cast your vote 
at  Herman Fire Hall or Lick 
Hill Fire Hall 

Polls are open from  
7:00 a.m.—8:00 pm. 

Address:   
502 Bonniebrook Road 

Butler, PA  16002 
 
 

Telephone:   
724-285-1168  

 
 

Fax:   
724-285-7677 

 
 

Email:   
summittwp@zoominternet.net 

 

 

Website:   
www.summittwp.org 

Quick Township Fact  
 

Summit Township’s name derived 
from the outstanding view from the 
Gruenwald Cemetery along  
Bonniebrook Road which was 
known as the summit. 

Landscaping Projects 
Whenever designing your landscaping, please 
keep trees, shrubs, etc. back from the Town-
ship right-of-way to enable the Township ac-
cess for any repairs, projects and winter snow 

plowing within the right-of-way.  Also, anticipate future growth so 
that the landscaping does not encroach upon the right-of-way. 


